
Northwood-Kensett
Children’s Garden Preschool

Pre-Registration

for 2024-2025 

School Year

Wednesday, April 3rd
10:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Registration is for NEW students only.  Students 
that are attending preschool this school year 

should have signed up already.  

If you have any questions, please 

call 324-1127 Ext.  208


